Lancaster Monthly Meeting First Day School (FDS) and Child Care Registration 2018-2019

Please complete, even if you filled out a form in previous years.

The FDS school year program begins September 9, 2018 and continues through May 26, 2019.

We welcome new families to complete this registration form at any time during the school year.

Child(ren)'s full name(s) and (Nickname)	Birthdate:	Grade in Sept 2018:
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) name(s):		
Address:		
Home phone:		
Cell phone:	Youth email (opt.):	
Other number:	Youth cell (opt.): Can s/he send and receive text messages? YES NO	

Important Information - Is there anything we should know about your child(ren)? e.g.

Food allergies or other allergies?

Medical conditions?

Special concerns/needs?

Toileting and diapers for the little ones?

How we can help them feel more comfortable?

have brought something.
Helping - The FDS program depends on volunteers from the Meeting. In what way(s) would you be willing to help First Day School?
Teacher Substitute Holiday program Alternative worship program Summer FDS program Camp Fox Tales Help organizing family activities
Other Ideas?
Please Initial each and sign below where applicable:
In the event of an evacuation, I am aware that my child may be taken to the evacuation site at the corner of Tulane & Wilson Avenue (in the parking lot beside the shopping center, directly across Wilson Avenue from the Meetinghouse) and I will get my child from that location.
I give my consent for my child's photo/video image to be used in Lancaster Monthly Meeting publicity; names will not be published.
Permission to use big slide with adult supervision.
Permission for a walking field trip
Permission to ride with Meeting adult for driving field trip
Permission for medical attention if needed
List any other adults allowed to pick up your child from childcare.
Signature or parent/guardian:
Thank you!
Please return your completed registration form by September 23, 2018, or as soon as possible. Forms will be collected in the box on the greeting room table, or: Email annabrendle@gmail.com

Mail to: Anna Kennedy, 60 Jackson Dr, Lancaster PA 17603

Snacks may be served in FDS or Child Care at Lancaster Meeting. May your child have a snack? YES

Feel free to pack a drink or snack for your child during Child Care. Please let the child care personnel know you